
New Carlisle Town Council Work Session Memoranda, May 23, 2017 

 

The work session was held in the Town Council Chambers at 6:48 P.M. following the general 

meeting. 

Present were Council President Carter, Council Vice President Vojtko, Council Member Rypma, 

Council Member Vermillion and Deputy Clerk Doll. Council Member Budreau and Clerk-

Treasurer Moffitt were absent. 

Also in attendance were Jared Huss and Marcy Kauffman. 

 

The purpose of the work session was to gather and discuss the needs and wants from all 

departments and to then prioritize them so if future funding or services became  available they 

would be prepared. 

 

The work session adjourned at 7:13 P.M. 

 

       _________________________________ 

       Ken Carter, Council President 

 

____________________________________ 

Jill Doll, Deputy Clerk 


